
     

 

 

 

Poznań, March 24, 2020 

 

Dear Suppliers,  

Due to the sudden and dynamically developing situation worldwide connected with 
the SARS-CoV-2COVID-19 virus infection, the Board of Steelpress Ltd. has taken steps in 
planning the business continuity of the company. The above circumstances are independent 
of the company and should be treated as force majeure and the basis for an extraordinary 
change in relations.  

Therefore, for reasons beyond our control, we kindly ask you to suspend the 
implementation of our orders, deliveries and other contracts, except for those which 
implementation will be explicitly asked for by our company representatives. At the same 
time, we would like to inform you that Steelpress Ltd. will make every effort to resume the 
implementation of suspended contracts after the cancellation of the epidemic and epidemic 
threat state on the territory of the Republic of Poland and improvement of the economic 
situation on the market. 

Taking into account the previous course of our cooperation and the special situation 
in which we all find ourselves, we count on understanding and further fruitful cooperation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Krzystzof Smoliński 

Chairman of the Board  

Steelpress Ltd.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Poznań, March 24, 2020 

 

 

Dear Customers,  

 

The Board of Steelpress Ltd., hereby, informs that all orders placed by You are 
being processed and implemented at this moment. Possible delays in their implementation 
are connected with the epidemic and epidemic threat, including a reduction in the number 
of employees in the production halls for safety reasons, and an extended transport delivery 
time. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Krzystzof Smoliński 

Chairman of the Board  

Steelpress Ltd.  

 

 


